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follow-up from earlier this week

From: David Schied (deschied@yahoo.com)

To: apalmer@wsdca.org

Cc: deschied@yahoo.com

Date: Saturday, October 29, 2022 at 08:51 AM MDT

David
Schied
P.O.
Box 321
Spearfish,
South Dakota 57783
605-340-4439
(all calls recorded)

10/29/2022

Ms.
Andrea Palmer, SHINE Volunteer
1844 Lombardy Dr.
Rapid City. SD 57703
apalmer@wsdca.org

Dear
Andrea,

I am
writing to once again spending your time to consult with me over the phone this
past week; and for
following up by mail with the new RX program change with
which you assisted me.

I
left you a voice message near the end of the day yesterday in reminder of your
also stating that you would
assist me further by reporting to “DAKOTA AT HOME”
 as an agency of the SOUTH DAKOTA
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES, that I am being
 treated as a “neglected and abused disabled
adult” by STATE agents who
have retaliated against me by taking away needed “chore services” to
assist
me weekly with “independent living” food preparation and cooking,
 shopping, cleaning, sanitation of
bathroom and kitchen, etc. since I have mobility
and handling problems being a recent (2018) “totally and
permanently
 disabled quad-amputee” without legs and fingers due to amputations caused
 by the deadly
“sepsis” disease.

As
a reminder, this retaliation has resulted as a response by the “ADMINISTRATIVE
‘DEEP’ STATE” to my
executing my own “self-advocacy” this past
 eighteen (18) months of being denied “MEDICAL
ASSISTANCE” (a.k.a. “MEDICAID”)
 that would entitle me to the many more government benefits that
should
otherwise be available to me under the money the STATE already receives from
the legislation of
the U.S. CONGRESS for people like me; and by my “exhausting
[my/their] administrative remedies” and
now holding the “Deep State
actors” accountable by taking the evidence of their corruption to the STATE
courts (as well as to the ultimate “court of public opinion if I continue to be
denied access to a “jury of my
peers”) for settling these matters.

Please
notify me when you have made this “report of neglect and abuse” and
include the name and contact
of the STATE agent in receipt of this report, so
that I may do the proper follow-up for accountability in the
event that your
report is not acted upon immediately to provide me with the help that I need in
accordance
with the provisions of both STATE and UNITED STATES laws.

Please
 also note that, per my call yesterday to you, I left a message stating that CIGNA
RX has indeed
honored (at least so far) my assertion of being a reported CRIME
 VICTIM resulting from my being
illegally evicted from my home in the STATE OF
MICHIGAN about 19 months ago; with my exercise of
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rights to keep my home location
 out of any records that may be shared by governments or their
CORPORATE
 licensees like CIGNA as I now establish firm CLAIMS against the STATE OF SOUTH
DAKOTA and its DSS and DHS “agents” for these “discriminatory” abuses
of process and tortuous acts of
retaliation against me for simply making my
stand (even without legs) on the laws and facts as these facts
are all
supported by evidence.

Thank
you again, I’ll hope to hear from you very soon.

Cordially yours, 
David Schied
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